Sugar Gliders visit

To enhance our learning within the children's interest of animals and pets, Mrs Wallace-O'Donnell brought in her two Sugar gliders for a visit. We went into the quiet room in small groups to ask some questions about them and watch them in their special tent. Next week we have another special animal coming to visit us in the nursery.





Outdoor play

We have been accessing the campus multi use courts to do small group outdoor learning/P.E. Each staff member runs a fun activity that each group rotates round. We are also getting some sports day practice in!





Outdoor Art

Miss Rocsik took our art lesson outdoors this week. We all worked together to paint giant pieces of paper which, when dry, will go towards a bigger art project that we are working towards. Hopefully you will all see this on our next open afternoon.





Other Information

Dates for the Diary

Parent open session – Friday 31st May 2pm Sports Day – Wednesday 5th June Pre-school graduation – Thursday 20th June 2pm End of term – Thursday 27th June at 12pm

Preschool transitions will start next Wednesday and will run each week. There is a list of what will be happening on each transition day on the nursery foyer information board.

Sun Cream

As the weather is getting warmer can parents, please send their child in with suncream already applied or with a labelled bottle in their bag for staff to help them apply.

Contacting Staff

If you need to email a member of staff please use school email address: breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk

This means that the email is passed onto the relevant person and should still be picked up even if the staff member is absent.